Berrien Springs Public Schools
Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan
Reconfirmation Meeting
Required Every 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval

Agenda:
e Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year
e Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan
e Review weekly 2-way interaction rates

Reconfirmation Meeting for February

Reconfirm how instruction (Return to Learn Plan) is going to be delivered
during the 20/21 school year:

(Recommendation: Explain in narrative form any modifications to the original Extended Learning Plan)

In February, 5th grade face to face learners had to shift to remote learning. This shift
was not due to Covid-19 quarantines or mitigations. The need for this shift was due to
a heating issue in the 5th grade wing.

Document Public Comments:

Review Weekly 2-Way Interaction Rates - District

February All Students (must be reported in percent form)

Week 21 2--21 to 2-5-21 80.71%

Week 22 2-8-21 to 2-12-21 80.68%

Week 23 2-15-21 to 2-19-21 79.13%

Week 24 2.21-21 to 2-26-21 81.79%




